

NEWS RELEASE

Subject:

Common Council Climate Briefing (Part 2)

Date:

Monday, February 25, 2019

Contact:

jbroden@southbendin.gov

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Common Council Climate Briefing (Part 2)

A Climate Briefing (Part 2) is scheduled for this Wednesday, February 27, 2019 from 5:30-7:30 pm on the 4th floor of the County-City Building in the Council Chambers. The meeting is intended to provide an opportunity for the South Bend Common Council's Health & Public Safety Committee and the Utilities Committee members to hear information about local private and public sector actions already underway and to explore next steps for the Common Council and community on the issue of climate change.

Public comments are welcome at the meeting (these are limited to three (3) minutes max per speaker). Additionally, letters may be sent to the full Council by mail (see address below) or via email to ccouncil@southbendin.gov.

This meeting is the second in a two (2)-part series of meetings held on the topic. For more information on the previous meeting (held on Wednesday, February 20, 2019) which focused on the science of climate change and projected local impacts, please visit the Climate Change folder established under the "Council Initiatives" section on the Council's webpage at southbendin.gov.

Audio visual recordings or the meeting can also be obtained in the Clerk's office.

Office:

Voicemail:

The Utilities Committee is chaired by Council Member Jake Teshka, District 5. The Health and Public Safety Committee is chaired by Council Member Jo M. Broden, District 4.

###

(574) 235-9321

(574) 235-5978

FAX: (574) 235-5575

TDD: (574) 235-5567

Email: JBRODEN@SOUTHBENDIN.GOV